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Dear Editor,

This letter is a thank you to the many people who helped make the Oct. 12th Candidate's Night possible and contributed to its 
success.

All the candidates for local office participated in the event. They each presented themselves in excellent tone, enthusiasm and 
willingness to inform those in attendance.   While positions differed, they conducted their presentations in a respectful manner.   The 
candidates agreed to remain and take questions from the many citizens.  This resulted in about an additional hour of discussion to 
the benefit of all present.

Thank you to the Lancaster Community Library Staff and Friends of Lancaster County members, who contributed to the development 
of the event and the preparation of the facility.   Also LLoyd Hill, our timekeeper, who ensured every candidate had equal time and 
kept us on track.

Thanks to the staff of the Rappahannock Record for their excellent support in furthering the contribution to the informing of our 
citizenry in this important endeavor. Also WIGO for their spots publicizing the event. 

The citizens of this county have a major task on their hands on Nov. 7.  The local candidates that are selected face many challenges 
in the years ahead and their decisions will affect all the county citizens, not just "their" district.  We owe it to each other to be involved 
in the selection process and to vote in our local and state election on NOV 7TH.

Charles Costello
President, FOLCVA
Merry Point, VA
4662-0102


